
Deer Valley Family Resource Center 

Center Coordinator 

Courtney Taylor 

Courtney.taylor@dvusd.org 

 

Outreach Specialist 

Debbie Rangel 

Debbie.rangel@dvusd.org 

 

Outreach Specialist 

Carey Conger 

Carey.conger@dvusd.org 

 

Locations and Hours: 

Copper Creek Elementary 

7071 W.Hillcrest Blvd. 

Glendale, AZ  85310 

623.376.3975  Office 

623.256.2561  Cell 

 

New River Elementary 

48827 N. Black Canyon Fwy 

New River, AZ  85087 

623.376.3546  Office 

 

Monday –Friday 

7:30 a.m.—4:00 p.m. 

 

www.dvusd.org/dvfrc 

Follow us on Facebook 

Www.facebook.com/

Now offering Car Seat Safety Checks!! 

The DVFRC staff is now offering car seat safety checks at 

our Copper Creek and New River Elementary locations.  

You can schedule an appointment by phone or email 

during our regular hours of  7:30 am to 4:00 pm at either 

location. 

 

 

 

FYI…. 

 Select a car seat based on your child's age and size 

 Choose a seat that fits in your vehicle for easy usage 

 Always refer to your specific car seat manufacturer’s instruc-

tions. 

 Read the vehicle owner’s manual on how to install the car seat 

using the seat belt OR LATCH system.  Check height and 

weight limits. 

 Maximize your child’s safety by keeping them in their car seat 

as long as possible while following the manufacturer’s height 

and weight requirements. 

 Keep your child in the back seat through age 12. 

Coming in January to our New River 

Elementary location!!  Registration 

begins on November 15th.  First time 

families ONLY. 

The Deer Valley Unified School District’s Family Re-

source Center in partnership with First Things First, 

provides support to strengthen families living in the 

DVUSD boundaries.  DVFRC offers education, preven-

tion, and awareness by coordinating existing pro-

grams and services to meet the needs of families with 

children ages birth  to five. 

  


